
All outstanding issues to be resolved through dialogue, Ministers Dacic and Pusic agreed
Thursday, 02 April 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of Serbia Ivica Dacic and First
Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign and European Affairs of Croatia Vesna Pusic
agreed in a telephone conversation that such incidents should not endanger the mutual
aspiration to improve our relations and that it should be worked towards normalization of the
situation in the interest of the future of the two countries and the region as a whole.
  
The common goal of Serbia and Croatia must be to resolve all outstanding issues from the past
through dialogue and to define common interests and projects for the future.
Minister Pusic informed her Serbian counterpart that the Croatian Ambassador would be back in
Belgrade on April 7, immediately after the Gregorian Easter holiday.
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